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Dear Parents/ Carers,

I am writing to congratulate all of our Year 13 cohort on receiving their examination results yesterday. I
am tremendously proud of all of the students and would like to thank you for the ongoing support that
you have given both them and the school in enabling this to happen. The results that they have achieved
surpass those of 2018 and 2019, the last cohorts to complete their IBDP without Covid influenced
adjustments.

The challenges that the students have faced during their education have been significant. From not being
able to sit their GCSE exams and relying on Centre Awarded Grades, to missing large parts of school and
both the academic and social experience that it brings, the students have shown great resilience and
determination in reaching this point. I hope now that they are able to relax somewhat before embarking
on the next stage of their academic or working career.

I understand that whilst today is, and should be, a time of great celebration for the majority of students
there are some in need of advice and support. The school's dedicated Sixth Form and Careers teams are
available to offer that support should anyone need it.

I hope that this marks a successful end to the two or seven years that the students have spent at the
school and I wish them the very best of luck in the future.

Yours sincerely,

H J Gilmore
Headteacher

mailto:enquiries@bexleygs.co.uk
mailto:enquiries@bexleygs.co.uk

